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Friday Night Open House Has Successful Halloween Party

NEW YORK, N.Y. - Spooks and goblins ran through the halls of the
Haik and Alice Kavookjian Auditorium, romping and hooting and
having a grand time on Halloween. Friday Night Open House expanded
its activities on October 31, to include the little folk and hosted a grand
party for them to have fun and dress up in their many lovely costumes,
The small fry were treated to games and prizes and had a Happy
Halloween while their parents and guests enjoyed the facilities of the
Friday Night Open House, including the excellent dinner sepved that
evening,

The adults enjoyed their own games including tavloo and cards,
bingo and scrabble, and many just socialized and chatted. It wasa fun
night for all and hopefully next year again the little hobgoblins will be
back for another evening of fun and prizes and games,

Friday Night Open House which is run by the Diocese every Friday
night and which serves an excellent dinner to all, is under the
chairmanship of Mrs, Agnes Kalfaian, who oversees the kitchen and the
activities. It has become quite a popular evening and starting on
Friday, November 14, there will be tavioo tournaments sponsored by
the Constantinople Armenian Relief Society.

‘ : : Photos By MADO HAIRABEDIAN
Mrs. Agnes Kalfaian gives the children Halloween surprises, - Party guests show of their costumes and their presents.
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F riday Night Open House Has Successful Halloween Party

NEW YORK, N.Y, - Spooks and goblins ran through the halls of the
Haik and Alice Kavookjian Auditorium, romping and hooting and
i havinga qrand time on Halloween, Friday Night Open House expanded
its activities on October 31, to include the little folk and hosted a grand
~ party for them to have fun and dress up in their many lovely costumes.
The small fry were treated to games and prizes and had a Happy
Halloween while their parents and guests enjoyed the facilities of the
F‘dd.l_ny Night Open House, including the excellent dinner served that
evening.

The adults enjoyed their own games including tavioo and cards,
bingo and scrabble, and many just socialized and chatted. It was a fun
night for all and hopefully next year again the little hobgoblins will be
back for another evening of fun and prizes and games,

Friday Night Open House which is run by the Diocese every Friday
night and which serves an excellent dinner to all, is under the
chairmanship of Mrs. Agnes Kalfaian, who oversees the kitchen and the
activities. It has become quite a popular evening and starting on

Friday, November 14, there will be tavloo tournaments sponsored by
the Constantinople Armenian Relief Society.

Photos By MADO HAIRABEDIAN

Party guests show of their costumes and their presents.

Mrs, Agnes Kalfaian gives the children Halloween surprises.






